
   

 

 

Notice of Public Information Centre (PIC) 

Wednesday, November 6th, 2024 

 
Fourteen Mile Creek and McCraney Creek Flood Mitigation 

Opportunities Study 
  

The Town of Oakville is undertaking a Municipal Class Environmental Assessment to 

identify and evaluate flood mitigation opportunities for the Fourteen Mile Creek and 

McCraney Creek watershed, spanning from Lake Ontario to north of Dundas Street. 

 

 
 

There are several different ways properties and buildings can flood. This study focuses 

on riverine flooding, which is flooding caused when creeks overflow their banks and spill 

into adjacent low-lying areas during heavy rainfall events.  

The study included a thorough investigation of flood-prone sites along the creeks to 

determine the most viable and effective flood mitigation alternatives. It has assessed the 

extent of flooding, identified and evaluated mitigation options, and is recommending 

preliminary preferred solutions. 

 

The Process 

 

This study is being undertaken as a Master Plan level study under the Municipal Class 

Environmental Assessment (EA) Process, approved under the Ontario Environmental 

Assessment Act.  As part of the EA process, public engagement is undertaken to review 

project problems/opportunities, define existing conditions, review alternative solutions, 

and identify preliminary preferred alternative solutions. This is the third and final PIC being 

planned for the study. 

 

 

 



Public Information Centre Details 

 

You are invited to attend the Public Information Centre to review and discuss the EA 

study with the project team. The PIC is scheduled for: 

Wednesday, November 6, 2024 

6:30pm to 8:30pm 

Oakville Town Hall 

South Atrium 

1225 Trafalgar Road, Oakville, ON L6H 0H3 

 

Meeting materials will be made available on the Town’s Environmental Projects & 

Studies (oakville.ca) website prior to the meeting. 

Your Input is Important! 

Please direct all comments on the project to the following contacts via email, mail or 

phone call. 

 

Diana Michalakos, B.Sc., CET   Steven Chipps, P.Eng 

Project Leader, Capital Projects   Project Manager, WSP 

Town of Oakville     289-208-4576  

905.845.6601 ext. 3904     

diana.michalakos@oakville.ca   steve.chipps@wsp.com 

 

 

Questions about flooding? 
 

Visit Oakville.ca and search Flooding to learn more about the impacts of flooding in your 

neighbourhood, tips to protect your home, and who to contact during a flood. 

 
 

This Notice is issued on October 18, 2024 
 

Information will be collected in accordance with the Municipal Freedom of Information and 

Protection of Privacy Act. With the exception of personal information, all comments will become 

part of the public Record 
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